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Meeting Reminder 
 

Our next meeting will be on Monday, February 4th 
at the Capri restaurant 
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Commodore’s Comments 
 

To HYC Members and Friends--- 
  
Welcome to 2013, like it or not, it's here. I would like to thank Larry and Sharon, and all members and guests 
who attended, for the excellent "Commodores Nutz" party. Anna and I had a great time, and from inside my 
head, it appeared that a lot of other folks did too. 
  
2012 was an outstanding year for the club. We did many new things, along with some old reliable things, and 
you people were fantastic with your support and attendance. The Bridge, the Committee people, the Event 
sponsors all did a wonderful job trying to keep us entertained. It's the people (even Buzz) who make this club 
fun.  
  
The new members who joined at the tail end of last year, still have my word that they do not have to do 
anything this year. Well, almost---- I do hope to see you at the meetings and events, the best way to get to know 
us is to, butt into our conversations, sit at "our" tables, and generally get in our faces at every opportunity. Us 
"old timers"----yes "old timers" tend to get set in our ways, but we do welcome all of you, so don't feel shy. 
  
2013 will be my 3rd consecutive year as Commodore----it's hard to believe----it feels like the 6th, 
and I look forward to more fun and exciting events.  Peter Dean is onboard as the new "Vice-
Commodore" and is a great addition to the Bridge. The next meeting is February 4th at the Capri---
standby for the "Call" from Liz. I hope to see all of you there. "Old Timers"---pay your dues. 
  
If any of you would like to do something special or nice for ol' Commodore Dave---take over for 
2014, and give me a break!                    Dave G. 

 
 

Editor’s Note 
 

Since we didn’t have a monthly meeting in January we do not have any Meeting Minutes in the Newsletter this 
month.  However, our Treasurer Dee has provided several money reports, including some summaries of our 
2012 finances. 
 
While updating the Newsletter templates for 2013 I noticed that this is our 28th year of operation.  Not bad for 
our little club.  Now if we could just find more new members who actually have boats. 
 
As we start the new year and renew our memberships, please take a few minutes to be sure that we have the 
correct contact information for you.  Especially important is your e-mail address which is used to send you the 
Newsletter and other Club information. 
 
Regarding the Newsletter, just a reminder that if you want a printed copy mailed to you via US Mail, there is a 
$10 per year charge to cover mailing expenses. 
 
 
Bill Zinn, Editor, sunbil@bellsouth.net 
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TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD Bay front YACHT CLUB 

           
BEGINNING DECEMBER 1, 2012:    4262.58    
           
INCOME:            
 Postage   10.00       
 Boat Trip   87.00       
 50/50    28.00       
 Dues        720.00       
           
 Total     845.00       
           
           
EXPENSES:           
  

Event        337.00       
           
 Total     337.00        
           
ENDING BALANCE DECEMBER 31, 2012:   4770.58    
           
SUBMITTED BY Dee Riley, TREASURER           
           
NOTE: The December event was attended by 25 members and 4 guests. The cost to the 
club was $250.00.           
           
           
        
 
           

HYC 2012 EVENTS 
        
Month  Event           Collected        Paid Out   Cost To HYC Attendance  
        
JAN     COW        1,365.00   1,955.00  590.00     50  
FEB     Breakfast        35.00     149.48  114.48     24  
MAR     Ala Jacks      135.00     335.40  200.40     26  
APR     No Event         0.00       0.00    0.00      0  
MAY      Sr Frijoles      350.00     735.30  385.30     27  
JUNE     Miami River    110.00     283.76  173.76     24  
JULY     No Event          0.00       0.00    0.00      0   
AUGUST    LaPlaa      105.00     241.86  136.86     22  
SEPT     Buzzard Roost     295.00     450.00  155.00     26  
OCT     Halloween         0.00     200.00  200.00     15  
NOV     Turkey Fry       60.00     181.94  121.94     39  
DEC     Boat Parade       87.00     337.00  250.00     29  
      
 
TOTALS    2,542.00   4,869.74     2,327.74     282  
        
        
 
Submitted by Dee Riley, Treasurer 
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HYC Annual Treasurer's Report 
February 2012 Thru January 2013 

 
Income:          
Month Events 50/50 Dues       Misc  Total 
   
Feb  35.00 26.00 800.00  50.00 911.00   
Mar     135.00 25.00      160.00   
Apr   0.00 28.00       28.00   
May     350.00 25.00    10.00 385.00   
Jun     110.00 28.00       100.00 238.00   
July   0.00  0.00        0.00   
Aug     105.00 23.00      128.00   
Sept     295.00 28.00      323.00   
Oct       0.00 20.00 254.00    274.00   
Nov      60.00 35.00       95.00   
Dec  87.00 28.00 720.00  10.00 845.00   
Jan   1,255.00 70.00 240.00      1,565.00 
   
Totals 2,432.00    336.00   2,014.00     170.00   4,952.00   
           
Expenses                 
Month Events Roster/News Misc     Web Site Total 
   
Feb  149.48    40.00   189.48   
Mar  335.40  83.90   121.39 540.69   
Apr    0.00          0.00   
May  835.30        835.30   
Jun  283.76        283.76   
July    0.00           0.00   
Aug  241.86        241.86   
Sept  450.00        450.00   
Oct  200.00    36.00   236.00   
Nov  181.94        181.94   
Dec  337.00        337.00   
Jan    1,822.00    25.96     1,847.96 
   
Totals  4,836.74  83.90 101.96 121.39  5,143.99   
           
Submitted by Dee Riley, Treasurer 
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January Event 
 


